
I object most strongly to the Spacial Strategy and any attempt to use Green Belt land for 
housing development. I am horrifed that Enfield Council can consider such an aggressive 
attack on the beautiful countryside and its wildlife.

I am totally opposed to the release of Green Belt land, which can't possibly solve Enfield’s 
housing crisis.  It would be better to use previously-developed brownfield sites if 
regeneration is the aim. Transport and amenities for lower income families are in short 
supply around the targeted Green Belt sites so it is likely that only the wealthy would 
benefit from the proposed land grab.

Also there are plenty of brownfield sites to provide land for new homes, without building 
tower blocks, which are unsightly, inappropriate for the area and not conducive to settled 
and happy living for the inhabitants. 

Enfield needs urban regeneration with affordable homes.  Parks, open spaces and easy 
access to the countryside are essential for well being and for a green and sustainable future 
for our children and grandchildren.
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